
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Freedom of Information Request – 3442 

 
What EPR (Electronic Patient Record) is currently being used by the Trust?  
The Trust does not currently have an EPR.  
 
Are there any plans to change this? If so, when? 
Yes, the Trust is working with the two other acute hospitals in Norfolk and Waveney on 
having an EPR system in place and operational by 2026 and has selected MEDITECH as 
the supplier of the new EPR system after a competitive procurement process 
 


